
Following our very successful one-day conference on ‘Leadership, 
Authority and Representation in British Muslim Communities’ at 
Cardiff University last month, we are now actively seeking articles for a 
Special Issue of the international peer-review journal Religions on the same 
conference theme.  This edition of the journal is being co-edited by 
Professor Sophie Gilliat-Ray and Dr Riyaz Timol. 

  

We are inviting articles of 5,000-8,000 words (including all references and 
footnotes) by 25th April, though there may be scope to extend that deadline 
by a few weeks (only) if this makes the difference in terms of potential 
contributions.  

  

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you would like further information.  We 
very much hope you will consider the submission of a paper.  Please do 
circulate to your networks.  

 

https://www.mdpi.com/journal/religions/special_issues/bmc

